
From: registrar
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -
Date: August 9, 2017 12:21:34 PM

Original Message-----
From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-06-17 10:44 PM
To: registrar
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-06

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Maureen Janssen

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
I simply cannot fathom how hydro rates have been allowed to rise as much as they have.  We heat our
house and our water with propane and we cook with propane, yet somehow our hydro bill is more than
$500/month in the winter and over $800/month in the summer.  I cannot understand how people on
limited income can survive!  These increases must stop.  Period.

-- Attachment --
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